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Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: 

~ _ _ _  ~ - - . ~ ~  ~ - - _ _ _ _ - ~  

Monday, December 07,2009 11.10 AM 
To: Pete Lester 
CC: Ann Cole 

Subject: RE: FPUC confidentiality, 080001 docket 

Per this e-mail, we will return DNs 09423-08 and 09720-08 to the source 

COM ___ 
APA - 
ECR __ 
CCL - 
RAD __ 

-- -- --.sfiG---s,,,--- 
From: Pete Lester ADM 
Sent: Friday, December 04, 2009 1:24 PM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Subject: FW: FPUC confidentiality, 080001 docket 

o w  - 
CLK J & ! !  

Kim, Document Nos. 09423-08 and 09720-08 can be returned. Does this e-mail suffice? 

From: Larry Harris 
Sent: Friday, December 04, 2009 1:15 PM 
To: Pete Lester 
Cc: Kenneth Franklin; Sid Matlock; Lisa Bennett 
Subject: RE: FPUC confidentiality, 080001 docket 

Great news. Am I correct in assuming that the memoldirective to Kimberly Pena will be coming from your shop? I think I 
recall that for other documents returned to source, the directive came from technical staff. 
1'11 call Doc Horton and see if I can get a new request for the contract. 
Thank you for all your help! 
L 

From: Pete Lester 
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 4:43 PM 
To: Larry Harris 
Cc: Kenneth Franklin; Sid Matlock; Cayce Hinton; Jim Brernan 
Subject: RE: FPUC confidentiality, 080001 docket 

Document Nos. 09423-08 and 09720-08 can be returned. We want to retain the contract, Document No. 04846-08, so 
please ask FPUC to file a new request. 

By the way, for the future, we want to obtain and retain copies of major coal supply contracts and coal transportation 
contracts for the 4 generating IOUs. For FPUC, we want to have their purchased power contracts with Gulf and JEA. We 
can cross-check what the companies put on the PSC Form 423s and A schedules with the contractual information. 

. .  

From: Larry Harris 
Sent: Thursday, December 03, 2009 3:52 PM 
To: Pete Lester 
Cc: Lisa Bennett 
Subject: FPUC confidentiality, 080001 docket 

Good afternoon, Pete. 
I met with Lisa, and we are down to 3 FPUC confidentiality requests for the last several years of fuel dockets - YEAH!! 
Anyhow, I wanted to shoot you a quick emaii to call them to your attention; Lisa has the ic@@gk@4pne 
been sent back already. If you (?? or someone = Kenneth??) could give me some guidance on 

1 1 7 7 1  DEC-7k excellent. Thank you for all your time and help! 

12/7/2009 
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All three of these were filed in 080001: 

#1 Document No. 04846-08, FPUC's agreement for Generation Services with Gulf. Bernie recommended confidentiality 
by memo dated 2/24/09, but since the original request is dated more than 18 months ago (6/6/08), we need to decide if 
we still need this document or if it can be returned to the source. If we still need it, I think we should ask FPUC to make a 
new request that justifies extended classification for more than 18 months. 

#2 Document No. 09423-08, FPUC's preliminary list of issues and positions for Marianna (Issue 5). 
#3 Document No. 09720-08, FPUC's Prehearing Statement with the Issue 5 number for Marianna. 

If I recall correctly, we sent the 2009 Marianna issuelpositionlPHS documents back to FPUC a couple of weeks ago, so 
I'm guessing that we should send the 2008 ones back and close the confidentiality requests as "returned to source?" I did 
a quick document listing search but couldn't find a reference that we might have already sent these back - which doesn't 
mean we didn't, only that I couldn't find it online. 

12/7/2009 


